
Royal Cross Primary School                     

Lancashire’s school for deaf children 
 

Pupil Questionnaire – ONLINE SAFETY 
 

Can you help?  
 

At school, we are always trying to keep everyone safe when they go online.   

 
We would like to work with you to keep you safe and show you how to be 
kind and responsible online.  To help with this we would like to ask you some 
questions about how you use the internet at home. 
 

This is called a questionnaire.  
We would like you to fill in the questionnaire and return it to school as soon as 
possible.  
There will be 5 house points for everybody who fills it in!  

 

 
 
 

 
It will be a good idea to ask your parents to help you with the questionnaire 

and if they are busy maybe you could ask your class teachers. 
Your support would be greatly appreciated. 
 
Thank you 
 
Mrs. Hennefer 

Headteacher 
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